
 
 

 
From: Bagwell, John W. [mailto:JBagwell@lermansenter.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 11:18 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Family Broadcasting Group STA Requests 
 
Mohammad, 
 
Following up on our conversation, I am confirming that each of the STA applications I filed on Friday for 
certain low power television stations licensed Family Broadcast Group (copies of which are attached) is 
requesting authority to operate at reduced power in analog. 
 
If there are any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
John 
 

 
 

 
The entirety of this e-mail message and all attachments may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from 
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail, and delete this 
communication and all attachments from your computer or PDA. 


